

## **INFORMUS**

SERVICE EXCELLENCE

FOR PSA MEMBERS: NATIONAL LIBRARY OF SOUTH AFRICA, DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM, NATIONAL HEALTH LABORATORY SERVICE, AND COMPANIES AND INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY COMMISSION

28-10-2024

## Newly appointed PSA Chief Negotiator

The PSA is committed to the promotion and protection of members' rights and interests whilst ensuring continuity in services. As a result of re-allocation of government departments and entities, the PSA has appointed Patricia Hamese as Chief Negotiator from 22 October 2024 for the following institutions:

- National Library of South Africa
- Department of Tourism
- National Health Laboratory Service
- Companies and Intellectual Property Commission

Patricia can be contacted on 082 885 0864 / <u>patricia.hamese@psa.co.za</u>. The immediate PSA supervisor is John Teffo (079 513 9856 / <u>john.teffo@psa.co.za</u>). Members are advised to refer collective bargaining matters that need to be consulted or negotiated on for the attention of the PSA's Chief Negotiator.

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA's website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices.

Reuben Maleka
GENERAL MANAGER